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3rd. June 1907.

Dear Madam,
Mr.O’Brien Mas referred ‘back^iny letter;-,about the list 

of books and I have procured the shortened list which has been 

accepted for the requisitioned, list ot theOounty Council. 

think you will find in it all that is necessary. I referred 

you to thelrish Literary Society because I thought a copy of 

the original list was kept there. It was much more complete 

and also classified^but the enclosed gives a good foundation to 

begin with.
Yours faithfully,

Miss Sloane.


